
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN.
I WISH TO REGISTER MY SUPPORT FOR THIS APPLICATION.
THE WHALE BEACH DELI BUILDING HAS BEEN VISITED BY ALL MY FAMILY FOR MANY YEARS.
IT’S A LITTLE RUN DOWN NOW AND THIS RENEWAL PROJECT WILL DO WONDERS FOR THE AREA AND INCREASE 
VISITATION.
IT’S A WIN WIN FOR NEIGBOURS, THE WHALE BEACH SUBURB AND THE COUNCILS REPUTATION FOR SMART 
REDEVELOPMENT.
SHUD YOU WISH TO CONTACT ME , DETAILS AS BELOW…
COL HUGHES 
20 EASTBOURNE ROAD,
DARLING POINT 2027.

Sent: 21/09/2021 8:06:08 AM
Subject: application 231 whale beach road - REV 2021/0034


